
From: Diana Berriman  
Sent: 13 March 2022 08:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref:2022/0691/T 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I have received your letter re the removal of 2 trees from the rear garden of 
No. 8 Upper Park Road NW3 2UP. 
 
I have been away and only just opened your letter. 
 
I live at No 6 Upper Park Road and have my terrace on the raised ground floor 
directly overlooking the garden. 
 
I am furious that the plan is to take these 2 trees down.Please explain the 
reason.Are they diseased or is it simply that they are in the way? 
 
I have been trying to contact Nick Bell with whom I have dealt with in the 
past,but no luck. 
 
Please do NOT pass this proposal ,these are 2 beautiful trees and should not be 
removed . 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Diana Bradford 
 


